
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

The Planning Commission of Brookfield, CT will hold a Public Hearing at 8:00 pm, in Room 

133 at Brookfield Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, Brookfield, CT, on Thursday, August 19, 

2020 on 12 Mudry Farm Road #PL-21-7 regarding re-subdivision. At this hearing, interested 

persons may appear and be heard, and written communications will be received. Said notice 

is on file in the Brookfield Land Use Office. 

 
Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this 6th and 16th day of August, 2021. 

Jon Van Hise, Chairman, Planning Commission. 


